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Saint Mary MacKillop said,                                                                                                               
“Never See a Need Without Doing Something About It !”                                                               

At St Joseph’s We: Need to have a Positive Attitude                                                                       
 Need to be Aware and Need to Take Action.                                                                                                

             Our next fortnight’s Triple A Social Skill is Tact                                   
 Our focus within the three areas are as follows                                                                

Attitude : Being Sensitive 
Awareness : Understanding Situations 

Action : Thinking Before You Act 

Bulletin—Week 1 of Term 4, 7th October 2021 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 
Welcome back to Term 4 as we again experience a disjointed start to Living and Learning at St 
Joseph’s. I thank you all for your patience and dedicated approach to keeping life as normal as 
possible; our example as adults is the key factor in how our children manage.  
Importantly, we now look forward to, and focus on the bright future that the Road Map out of 
COVID provides. We as a community have endured so much, so we have plenty to appreciate and 
celebrate. As a school, this means we plan for the best and look to include the many extra 
activities that we have not been able to provide. So stay tuned and stay connected. 
 
I have included our Term Planner which is fairly blank. We will announce activities as we confirm 
that we can proceed eg Camps, Excursions, Jump Start, End of Year Celebrations.  
For now, let’s enjoy being back to school and being able to reconnect with community.  
Spring is in the air ! 
 
Live Life to the Fullest In Christ 
Paul 

Catholic Education 
Sandhurst 

I attach our Company’s 
Position regarding 

Vaccination for your 
perusal. 

 Return to School Roadmap – Staggered Start  
Weeks 2 & 3  P-2 : Continue Full Time On-site 

3-4 : Mon, Thurs & Friday Remote Learning .        
Tues & Wed On-site 
5-6 : Mon, Tue & Wed Remote Learning.               
Thurs & Fri On-Site 

Week 4 Onwards P-6 On-site Full Time ( we hope ) 
 

Please note – Numurkah Show Day Wednesday, Oct 20 
will be a Normal Day of School. 

No PD Day  

“All will be right with time and a little patience”  
Mary MacKillop 1873 
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PRIVACY POLICY 

For access please visit our website.  www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au. 

SCHOOL FEES: 

Next Fortnightly Debits: Oct 8 & Oct 22.  

Monthly Debits take place on the 18th of each month up to and including November. 

If you have unexpected circumstances for the fortnight or month and need to stop a Direct Debit please note they are 

processed two days before the due date and so you will need to contact us prior to that, to put a stop on them. 

EFTPOS  and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.   

If you have any queries or concerns about your payment commitments, please do not hesitate to come in and speak to Paul.  If 

you are wanting to amend your payment options, please do so ASAP.   

The Term Planner can be viewed from the school website under news & events \ newsletters 

If you have any queries, please ring Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804 

Office News 

NAPLAN RESULTS 

Yr 3 sent home next Tues, Oct 12 

Yr 5 sent home Thurs, Oct 14 

 

 
  

 

  
                                                           
  

This term we welcome 3 New Families. 

Lilith, Stryder & Lyncoln Voigt along with their family have 

made their way from the Yarra Valley. 

Charlie Stevens-Venille and family have made the move 

from Mooroopna. 

Harlow Bale & Blade Turvey are a local family. 

Please give all the new families a big St Joseph’s Welcome. 

 

 

      MacKillop Centre Shade Structure 

Our beautiful new Veranda is now 

complete. Congratulations to our P&F on 

this achievement and thanks to Shaun 

Shelton at GV Steel for the installation. We 

will now build in a BBQ on the south end. 
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Wow! What a great time the children had in the 

school holiday program. This includes Baking, 

Sand Art, Dinosaur Building, Slime, Making 

Cubbies, making good use of all the school’s 

facilities including sports equipment, playgrounds 

and the Labyrinth to share all that we are grateful 

for. We even had our own puppet show!  
If you are interested in our next school holiday 

program over the summer break, please book as 

soon as they are open or contact the office to pop 

you name on the list.  

In Term 4, we have lots more planned in the After 

School Care program, especially in the lead up to 

the end of year.  

We look forward to seeing your children again in 

the Outside School Hours Care (OSHC) 

programs. 

Sue, Ash & Rosie. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Community Notices 
 
een 

OSHC - Before & After School Care 
 
een 

                   

ENROL NOW 
Three-Year-Old and Four -Year-Old 

kindergarten  
Enrolments are now open for 2022. 

If you would like further information or wish 
to enrol your child for 2022, please contact 

NUMURKAH KINDERGARTEN   
18 McCaskill Street 

 download an application for enrolment 
form from our website 

wwwnumurkah.kindergarten.vic.gov.au 
or call 0358621569 
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